The Secretary General

Strasbourg, 20 September 2021

Dear President,

| was shocked and deeply saddened to hear about the shooting at Perm State
University on 20 September 2021, which has cost innocent lives.

At this tragic moment, please accept our condolences and our sympathy and
solidarity with the families of the victims as well as our sincerest wishes for a
prompt recovery to all those injured.

Ygurs sincerely,

arija Pej€inovi¢ Buri¢

Mr Viadimir Putin
President of the Russian Federation
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